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Mrs. Hennebaul’s Howler 

Roberts Elementary  

Specials for next week 

Monday—No School 

Tuesday—Technology 

Wednesday—Science 

Thursday—Music 

Friday—Art 

Remember to dress 

your child in  

sneakers/tennis 

shoes on P.E. days. 

 

Weekly Update 

February 14, 2013 

Library check-

out day is every 

Wednesday. 

Please return 

books by each 

Wednesday to 

received  a new 

one. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Writing: Essential Ques-

tion: We are learning to 

write informative pieces. 

We’ll be focusing on 

George Washington and 

Abraham Lincoln this week. 

Reading: We are finding 

the comparisons between 

familiar characters in sto-

ries. Our two stories are 

The Snowy Day and Pet 

Show! Both by Ezra Jack 

Keats.  

Math: We’ve begun our 

unit on addition and sub-

traction. We’ll be using 

items, pictures, and num-

bers to add and subtract.  

Social Studies: We are 

learning about George 

Washington and Abraham 

Lincoln. Then we’ll move 

into the presidency and 

American symbols.  

Things to do at home: 

Sight words this week:  

 

Writing Homework 

Folder: Continue to 

write stories in your 

folder. 

 

Math: Add and subtract 

numbers within 1-10. 

Use items such as 

Cheerios, toy cars, pen-

nies, etc.  

 

Website for addition 

and subtraction teach-

ing points:  
https://

smart.wikisp

aces.hcpss.o

rg/

Kindergar-

ten+Operatio

ns+and+Alge

braic+Thinkin

g 

 

 
 

Early Release days 

Monday 02/25 and Tuesday 02/26  

12:50pm.  
 

We have scheduled parent conferences 

online for those two days. We will be 

having lunch at school but at a different 

time. No need to send a snack for those 

two days. Conference appointments will 

last 30 minutes. If we need additional 

time we can reschedule so we’re not us-

ing someone else’s appointment time. 

Please email me ahead of time if you have 

questions you’d like to address during our 

time.  
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Six Flags Read to  

Succeed 
The reading logs are due no 

later than February 22nd in 

order to be able to earn a tick-

et to Six Flags. You must use 

and return the official reading 

log. If you miss the deadline or 

don’t use the log then Six 

Flags will not give us a ticket. 

No late logs will be accepted 

by Six Flags. Please make sure 

you signed the form. 

Thank you  
Valentine’s Day was fun and Mrs. Fay and I thank 

you for the delicious goodies, sweet cards and lit-

tle gifts. Love was in the air! 

 

 
 






